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Dear Senators,

I’m writing to ask  you to stop advancing SB 432, SB 602, SB 608, SB 612, and 
SB 618!
I live and farm in Curry County and am worried about the potential for these bills to 
negatively impact our agricultural landscape and economy here, and throughout the 
state. I’m proud of our land use planning system and what it has done to protect 
agriculture for decades in the face of development pressures of all kinds. Please don’t 
destroy one of the things that makes Oregon unique, beautiful, and a great place to 
farm!

Thank you,
Zoë

Zoë Ida Bradbury
www.valleyflorafarm.com
541-348-2180 
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